Tarzana Neighborhood Council Budget/Finance Committee

Minutes of Meeting October 19, 2011

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Goldberg at 6:00 P.M.

Attending were committee members Harvey Goldberg, Evan Levi, Ken Schwartz and Max Flehinger, as well as TNC Board member Denyse Selesnick.

Absent were Allan Wertheim, Burt Sokoloff, Chris McManus and Murdoch Pourkhani.

Minutes of the September 21, 2011, meeting were approved as presented.

Financial statements were reviewed.

Because the applicant was unable to attend the meeting, the request for funding by the Theater of Will for its “Thirst City” series was postponed until the next meeting of the committee. 

A request was made by Denyse Selesnick, of the TNC Outreach Committee, for $3,000 to fund outreach expenses, allocated as follows:

Four street festivals/community fairs

$1,000


West Valley Senior Symposium (not to 


exceed 20% of cost of NC Participation)
$1,000


Flyers, giveaways, data base, etc.

$1,000

A motion was made by Flehinger, seconded by Levi to recommend that the TNC appropriate $3,000 for outreach expenses, as designated above.  The motion was passed, unanimously. 

There were no public comments, nor additional comments by committee members.

The next meeting of the committee will be on November 16.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 P.M.

    Respectfully submitted

   Max Flehinger, acting secretary

